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Statement by the Director General of the UPU International Bureau: "150 years of enabling 
communication and empowering peoples across nations" 
 
As we celebrate 150 years of the Universal Postal Union (UPU), we recognize its importance as one of the 
earliest examples of multilateralism. Founded with the goal of creating a unified postal system, the UPU 
has brought together countries to support global communication, cultural exchange, and access to essential 
services. What started with 22 nations now includes 192 member countries, showing the strength of 
international cooperation. 
 
Over the years, the UPU has adapted to challenges like wars, crises, and rapid technological changes. It 
has remained a strong symbol of global unity, ensuring communication is accessible to everyone, especially 
the most vulnerable. 
 
Today, the UPU leads efforts to modernize and improve postal services. It provides a space for countries 
to share knowledge, find new solutions, and address modern challenges. The UPU's spirit of cooperation 
helps turn obstacles into opportunities, making sure postal services evolve with the changing world. 
 
Where once we viewed the rise of digital communication and the decline in traditional mail volumes as a 
threat, we now see a wealth of possibilities. The UPU's extensive network has adapted to support a broader 
range of services – including e-commerce, financial, social and digital services – ensuring inclusive access 
for people worldwide, including in the most remote areas in order to leave no-one behind. 
 
Instead of viewing competition as a challenge, the UPU welcomes partnerships with a wide range of 
stakeholders. This inclusive approach strengthens our ability to address global challenges, like climate 
change, which requires cooperation across borders. 
 
As we look to the future, the UPU’s mission remains clear: to connect and empower people around the 
world. By staying committed to multilateralism, innovation, and inclusivity, the UPU will continue to support 
global communication and serve future generations for the next 150 years. 


